
Date: 25th September 2020 

Well Being Top Tip this week: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Everyone's path to happiness is different. Action for Happiness 

proposes Ten Keys to Happier Living that consistently tend to 

make people's lives happier and more fulfilling*. Together 

they spell "GREAT DREAM".  

Key Notes: 

Parents Evening—At present we are unable to hold parent 

meetings. However, we want to make sure we keep you 

updated of how your child has settled in and how they are 

progressing in their learning. Over these first few weeks, 

staff have been forming baseline assessments to identify 

where the children are following the lockdown period and 

summer holiday break. This allows us to identify any gaps 

in the children’s learning and pitch lessons at an 

appropriate place for the children.  

Short reports will be coming out to you in the next couple 

of weeks to share how your child has settled in to their 

new class and what the baseline assessments have 

identified. If you have any questions following this report, 

you will have the opportunity to request a short phone call 

with the class teacher. Information on how to do this will 

come out alongside the reports.  

Half Term Value 

Responsibility 

Harvest Festival goes Virtual!  

This year, we will be conducting our harvest 

festival via video. Each class will be preparing a 

short poem, prayer or song which will be 

recorded. These will all then be joined together 

to create a harvest festival which will be shared 

with the children in school. We will also send 

the link out to you as well so that you can join in 

with our harvest celebrations!  

Please note, if you have chosen not to give 

permission for your child to appear in video and 

on the website (which is completely parental 

choice) they will not appear in the Harvest 

video. However, they will still be involved in the 

Harvest Festival celebrations by the scenes.  

Parent Coffee Mornings 

Previously we have held weekly coffee mornings with 

parents which have had a different focus each time in 

order to provide you with further information to 

support your child in their learning at home. 

Unfortunately, we are not able to hold these at 

present.  

However, we are excited to share that we will be 

sending weekly links to videos that will explain how 

we teach different aspects of the curriculum including 

phonics, reading support, calculation methods and 

more! The first video link will be shared next Friday!  


